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Kylie Bagley

From: Carla Londo <amairitek@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 5:36 PM
To: Kylie Bagley
Subject: RVP231

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Dear Kylie, 
 
I am an adjacent property owner across Peyton Hwy to the east. 
My property has been in my family since 1972. 
I am in opposition to the rezoning of the property for the purpose building an RV park. 
 My opposition comes from the surveying of campgrounds on the westside of Colorado Springs. 
They have slipped into such disarray that they are full of substandard RV's that are merely 
permanent inexpensive housing. 
I truly believe this over time will devalue surrounding properties. 
  
 
Rodney Norvell 
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